From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 11/1/2011 8:03:02 AM

To: "jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov);
'sks@cpuc.ca.gov' (sks@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);
Horner, Trina (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

Bcec:

Subject: Gas Incident in Richmond

Michelle, Julie and Sunil,

You may already have heard, but... Just making sure you are aware of a gas explosion in Richmond, CA as you
are likely to get media calls. It happened at 2:30 AM this morning. Two people were injured and the cause is
unknown.

Laura Doll and Shilpa will keep you posted as we know more.

Jennifer
415-516-8347

Background

At approximately 2:30AM on 11/1/11, an explosion occurred at 3803 Ohio St in Richmond. Gas was stopped at
2:40AM by the fire department. When gas was shut off at the meter, there was no smell or indication of gas
released. The cause of the explosion is currently unknown and is under investigation.

The explosion caused 2 injuries and $50K+ of damage to the property. Major Bay Area media is also on site.
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